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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to strenuously object against the plans to redevelop greenbelt land along with
local conveniences into housing and other services, specifically the re-development of a
number of local supermarkets, the conversion’ of the recreation fields at Firs Farm
and to the east of the A10 (south of Church Street) for crematorium use

and, permitted tall building in many locations of the Borough including at Enfield
Town station (up to 51m, 17 storeys)

Having lived in the area almost all of my life it is the local conveniences in the green
spaces which make the area so special. What is being proposed is in my opinion
shortsighted, will inevitably bring congestion into an already congested area, will raise
costs for those already living in the area and will put an unnecessary burden on local
services which are already understaffed and under provisioned.



